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Executive Summary: On February 15, 2012, the Department of Labor
(DOL) published its Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) implementing
the changes to the Family and Medical Leave Act (FMLA) made by the 2010
National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) and the 2009 Airline Flight Crew
Technical Corrections Act (AFCTCA).

The 2010 NDAA, among other things, amended the FMLA to expand the
scope of its provisions pertaining to leave for qualifying exigencies and
military caregiver leave. The AFCTCA expanded the coverage of the FMLA
with respect to flight attendants and pilots. For a more detailed discussion of
the NPRM, please see our January 31, 2012 Legal Alert, DOL Proposes
Revising FMLA Regulations, available at:
http://www.fordharrison.com/shownews.aspx?show=7974.

The NPRM is available at
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2012-02-15/html/2012-2311.htm. The
DOL will accept comments on the NPRM until April 16, 2012.

If you have any questions regarding this Legal Alert or other labor or
employment related issues, please contact the Ford & Harrison attorney with
whom you usually work.
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